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       October 2, 2008 

 

 

Marc Bellaud 

Senior Biologist 

Aquatic Control Technology Inc. 

11 John Road 

Sutton, MA 01590 

 

 

RE: Milfoil Treatment in the Merrymeeting River, New Durham, NH 

  

 

Dear Marc, 

 

I am the Chairman of the Milfoil Committee in New Durham, New Hampshire and I am 

enclosing with this letter the following. 

 

   1. A copy of the application which we submitted to the State for the treatment of 

Milfoil in the Jones Dam Pond/ Merrymeeting River area. 

 

   2. The acknowledgement from Amy Smagula from New Hampshire DES that the 

application has been received. In her response she has requested we contact you and 

request a bid from you for the treatment. 

 

   3. The map of the area that is to be treated. Please note that the actual area of treatment 

may differ slightly from what is shown on the map. 

 

The bid is due by October 15, 2008. Amy has given us a few extra days, but I am hopeful 

the bids can be submitted by that date. 

 

Please contact Amy directly if you have any questions.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Arthur Hoover 


